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 Tuesday 19th November 2019 
Dear Parents,   

 
Year 6 - Bristol Museum Trip  

 

As part of our History topic, Year 6 have the opportunity to visit the Bristol Museum and take part in 
an Egyptian workshop. This will give pupils great educational advantages when they come to learning 
as historians. 
 

The trip will be on Thursday 12th December. 
 

 
 
 
We will travel to the Bristol Museum by train. We will leave after registration and return to 
school by 3:00 pm. 
 

The cost of this trip will be £5.50 per child (£4.95 for pupils entitled to pupil premium). Please return 
the slip below with payment to the school office by Wednesday 4th December. 
 

Your child will need a packed lunch. If your child is entitled to a free school meal, a lunch will be 
provided.  Please can all children bring a back-pack to carry their lunch and a waterproof coat.   
If you are interested in joining the class for this visit as a parent helper, please speak to Mrs 
Etherington by Friday 29th November.   
 
 
Mrs Etherington 
Y6 Class Teacher 
 
 
 
 

 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….  
 
Child: _____________________________________________________________________________ 

 

I give permission for my child to attend the trip to the Bristol Museum on Thursday 12th December.  
I have included £5.50 or £4.95 for the cost of the trip.  
 
 
Signed: _______________________________________________    Date: _____________________  
 (Parent) 

 

 


